
The Town of Aguilar is
accepting applications for
part time Library assistant.
Must have a valid Driver’s
License, must have some

experience with
computers. Applications
can be picked up at the

Aguilar Library located at
146 W. Main St. Aguilar,

CO Tuesday thru Saturday
10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.
Once hired, individual

must complete a drug test
and a background check.
Applications need to be

received to Aguilar Library
by close of business at

2:00 p.m. the day of
Friday, October 30, 2020.

Interviews will be
conducted by the Library

board. The Town of
Aguilar is an Equal

Opportunity Employer.


